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1. By memorandum of Counsel dated 24 April, 2018, Dominion Salt Limited provided 

two pages of an Appendix 3 showing map delineations on aerial photographs of 

locations for which it sought Administration and Processing Area status in the 

proposed Marlborough Environment Plan.  

2. Unfortunately those delineations appear to have been very approximately drawn 

by hand only.  

3. If the request is to be pursued, the maps for which relief is sought need to be of a 

GIS mapping standard for accuracy so as to enable closer scrutiny during the 

Panel’s deliberations.  

4. The Panel requests that standard of accurate mapping be provided by 31 October, 

2018. 

 
Dated 19 September 2018  

 
 

 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 

 


